
 

                                                      Registered no. 08296921 

 

Thursday 28th March 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

We are excited to inform you that as part of our 

learning journey, which focuses on the history of space 

travel, the Year 2 children will be taking part in a visit to 

the National Space Centre in Leicester on Tuesday 11th 

June 2024.  

 

This will be a fun packed day including: 

 A visit to the planetarium where we fly through 

the solar system. As we visit each planet, we 

will learn more about their size, features and 

appearance, and even answer some questions 

ourselves using special interactive chairs.  

 An opportunity to explore the displays, perhaps even boarding a rocket ourselves to find 

out more about life in space! 

 

The cost for the visit including coach travel and entry will be £23.01 per child. To help to make the 

payment easier to budget for, you will be able to pay in smaller amounts prior to the visit taking 

place using the Schoolcomms/School Gateway App. 

 
Please complete on School Gateway as soon as possible to give consent for your child to attend the 

visit. More details will follow closer to the date of the visit. 

 

Also, if you would like to join us on this incredible visit to support a group, please add your details to 

the additional comments.  

 

Please make payment on School Gateway by Friday 24th May 2024. If enough payments are not 

received, the trip may have to be cancelled for all students. 

 
Many thanks for you continued support,  
 

Y2 team  


